
MAYOR AND COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 
 

DATE: MAY 21, 2024  
 
TO: Mayor and Council 
 
FROM: Roque Salinas, Director of Economic Development 
 
THROUGH: Crystal Caldera, City Manager 
 

SUBJECT: Presentation and Discussion on Trash Survey Results.- R. Salinas, 
Director of Economic Development 

 
SPONSOR(S):   N/A 
 
PURPOSE 
The City of Leon Valley conducted a Survey on Trash services provided by Tiger Sanitation. 
The results show that the respondents are happy with Tiger Sanitation services. Most are not 
willing to add services to the current contract and those who do are only willing to pay on 
average $1-$3 per month more. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
There is no fiscal impact.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
At council discretion  
 
 
APPROVED : _____________________    DISAPPROVED : ________________                                   
 
APPROVED WITH THE FOLLOWING AMENDMENTS :  
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
ATTEST : 
 
____________________________ 
SAUNDRA PASSAILAIGUE, TRMC 
City Secretary 

 


